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Mr. Craig Glazer, Chairman
Ohio Power Siting Board

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio CT51 1
Borden Bldg., 12th floor o108
180 East Broad Street PUBLIG UTLIIES .,
Columbus, OH 43266-0573 Sloy

OFOMO
Dear Chairman Glazer:

Gilchrist-South Akron Tap to Clayben Sub
Case No. 95-441-EL-BLN

In Ms. K. Wissman’s letter dated June 13, 1995 Ohio Edison was notified that
the subject project properly qualified for a Letter of Notification. Ohio Edison was also
requested to provide the Board with the planned date of initial construction at least seven
days prior such date. The construction for the distribution substation portion of the project is
scheduled for early November 1995. The transmission line construction is scheduled for
April 1996 to coincide with the targeted in-service of May 1996.

Very truly yours,
>
J/C. Burgess
General Power Siting Engineer
ke
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